
Churchill Jr. High School  

Community Council Meeting Minutes  

January 10, 2017  
  

In Attendance Excused 

 Emeliee Dirks, Parent Visitor 

Josh LeRoy, Principal 

Parent Visitor 

Katie Dahle, Parent 

Katrina Stucki, Parent 

Michelle Luker, Parent Visitor 

Kim Reale, Faculty 

Heidi Romney, Parent 

Lesli Sommerdorf, Parent 

Mary Anne Wiebe-Strong, Faculty 

Randy Jorgensen, Vice Chair  

Sonja Blodgett, Parent Visitor 

Stephanie Buehner, Parent 

France Barral, Parent Visitor 

 Amy Dobbs, Parent 

Cris Brimley, Minutes 

Cristie Hansen, Parent 

Lee Marchant, Faculty 

Kim Garvin-Paulding, Chair 

 

Welcome & Introductions  

 

 Welcome parent visitors 

  

December Minutes 

Randy motioned to approve December minutes as presented.  Katrina seconded the motion.  Council voted. Motion 

passed.  

    

Principal’s Items for Discussion  

  

 Registration Cards 

Counselors have delivered class selection cards to all of the feeder schools.  They will pick them up next 

week.  The French Culture class for the DLI students is an elective.  

 

Building Renovation 

Possible renovations.  Fix bus loading zone, installation of elevator, Dance room wall waterproofed, Carpet 

in Library, Redo gym floors, new bike rack, auditorium sound system, cafeteria roof and/or accordion door, 

lighting, update faculty room.  

   

Grade Reconfiguration Discussion 

Katrina and Randy will create a list of questions asked at the dual immersion meetings along with answers 

and these will be posted on the Churchill Jr. High website. 

 

Churchill on Parade 

January 18th 6:00-7:30 pm.  Wasatch is having theirs at the same time.  Parent volunteers needed to help if 

possible.  Community Council members available to answer questions. 

 

Upcoming Trainings 

Utah Association of School Community Councils training January 12th 3:30-8:00 pm at Highland High School. 

 

Skyline High School Informational Meeting 

January 10th for incoming 10th grade and January 11th for incoming 9th.   

 

Emeliee Dirks (parent of dual immersion student) asked questions regarding the French Dual Immersion  

program. 

Next Community Council Meeting  

February 14, 2017 



 

 


